

CONNECTING AND COMFORTING OUR TROOPS AND FAMILIES EVERY STEP OF THE WAY.

WWW.USO-NC.ORG

December 17, 2014

Cape Fear Chapter Military Officers Assn of America Attention: Col. (R) Arturo Rodriquez P.O. Box 53621 Fayetteville, NC 28305

Dear Col. (R) Rodriquez,

Please accept our heartfelt thank you for your recent donation of \$500.00 to the USO of NC Fort Bragg/Fayetteville.

Our mission is "to lift the spirits of our troops and their families", and this is made possible through the support of Carolinians and the many businesses and organizations across the states. Your generosity and the dedication of nearly 300 volunteers serving our Fort Bragg Center, Fayetteville Travel Center, and our satellite center at the Warrior Transition Battalion Barracks provide a "Home Away from Home" for more than 9,000 service members and their families each month.

Whether we are entertaining our youngest family members awaiting the return of a parent, delivering cupcakes and singing Happy Birthday to Single Soldiers each month, or making sure everyone receives a warm greeting upon arrival to our centers, we strive to make every moment count for those who proudly defend our freedom.

This year, the USO of NC, celebrates 73 years of continuous service to our troops, families, wounded, ill and injured Families of the Fallen. With your support, we continue to move our mission forward each day, and provide services second-to-none to those who serve us so honorably.

Kindest regards,

Renee Lane Director

USO of NC Fort Bragg/Fayetteville

www.uso-nc.org

Please check www.uso-nc.org and our Facebook page USO of North Carolina Fort Bragg/Fayetteville frequently for event and activity information.